
SRI VENKATESWARA COLLEGE 
(University of Delhi) 

Ref No: SVCIAdmn/2022/RGI 02md November, 2022 

NOTICE 
It is to notify to all concerned that the class tests, a component of Internal Assessment, for 
semester lll of all courses will be held between, Wednesday the 16h November, 2022 to 

Tuesday the 22nd November, 2022. 

The Teachers-in-Charge of the respective departments are advised to prepare a date 
sheet in this regard and ensure that the concerned students are informed about the same. 

Further Generic Elective (G.E.), being common across various courses as opted by the 

students, shall be conducted on Wednesday, 16 November, 2022. 
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